David S. Wall
P.O. Box 756 Newberg, Oregon 97132; [(408)-287-6878]

Via Electronic Mail

March 18, 2019

To: House Committee on Judiciary Representatives Noble; Post; Senator: Thatcher

Re: [HB 2932] "'Prohibits Court from inquiring into defendant's immigration status..."

How can you look yourselves in the mirror and call yourselves good, honest, law-abiding Americans
(or Citizens of the United States if you want to be technically correct) by authoring and supporting
[HB2932]?

[HB 2932] is just another step on the seditious path towards the State of Oregon formally announcing
their status in the "New Confederacy of Sanctuary States." The State Of Oregon's protracted and
traitorous embrace of secession from the United States of America's federal Laws is evidenced and noted
for the record.

The House Committee on Judiciary should take note of [SB 854], [SB 855] and [SB 856] to augment the
State of Oregon's secessionary and continuous aiding and abetting illegal immigration (which is a felony).

I guess it is no surprise that | OPPOSE all seditious legislation including [HB 2932].

Respectfully submitted,
/s/ David S. Wall
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